
Conservationists, Texas Department of Transportation 
Announce Public Meeting on Big Thicket Protections

For months, Big Thicket advocates have participated in productive 
conversations with the Texas Department of Transportation on how to limit the 
impacts of highway expansion on the Preserve, surrounding communities and 
the scenic roadway that thousands of park visitors and community members 
use every year. 

We are encouraged by our progress and TxDOT’s willingness to make 
changes. Crucially, TxDOT agreed to hold a public meeting to inform 
communities of potential positive changes to the highway expansion plan and 
receive comments.

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 5:30 PM
HARDIN COUNTY COURTHOUSE COUNTY COURTROOM

Please join us!


